St Anne’s Catholic Schodl

E-Newsletter #1

Upcoming Dates

Week 2
NZ Sign Language Week

Monday 8 May ST ANNE’S
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PTFA Meeting
Staff Room - 7pm
ALL WELCOME

CHESS
Championship
Year 5-8 students
Lunch time - Library

Tuesday 9 May

MPSSA Rippa Rugby
Interschool Tournament
Year 5 & 6 Rippa Team
Mountfort Park

Year 7&8 School Camp
Tuesday - Friday (3 nights)
Lakewood Lodge

Michael Mangan Concerts
Reception - Year 6 students
Church Hall

Week 3

Monday 15 May
ZOO Trip

Year 5-6 Hub 2
Auckland Zoo

Tuesday 16 May
MPSSA Soccer
Interschool Tournament
Year 5 & 6 Soccer Team
War Memorial Park

Term 2 2 May 2017

Dear Parents and Caregivers

Greetings, Kia Ora Koutou Katoa, Talofa Lava, Malo e Lelei,
Kia Orana, Fakalofa, Kumusta, Shlama Ellokhon, Malo Ni,
Salom Alaikum, Bula Vinaka, Namaste, Chao Ban

A welcome back to school to our
pupils, staff and whanau. We pray
that you had a safe and relaxing
term break. A special welcome to
our new families and pupils, who
began the day yesterday with a
school powhiri and liturgy. An
opportunity for us to honour our
new members of the St Anne’s
community. It was also a chance
for us to celebrate the return of

Ms Amy Martin, Aroha 2 teacher
and her 13 new pupils. We also
welcomed Mr Tim Dennis who is
teaching in Whakanui 2 this term
while Mrs Moss is on leave.

This is our first e-newsletter. It will have to be a keeper in our
box of treasures. | would like to thank Mrs Flavell, Mrs Hughes
and Mrs Clyne for developing the newsletter and supporting us
as staff in lifting our communication with our St Anne’s
community.

NZ Sign Language Week

Next week our school will celebrate NZ Sign Language Week.
The link has plenty of great resources and some fun videos. Our
Year 1, 2 and 3 pupils are very good at using sign in the National
Anthem. The challenge is out to the rest of us to learn.

Learning Hub Names

We are very excited about our new names for the learning hubs
and classes. Having our names reflect our school gospel values,
helps support the reason why we all choose to be at St Anne’s.
We aim to have the designs and signage completed this term.



http://deaf.org.nz/nzslw/



https://docs.google.com/document/d/1BXXsiKrZY3u06YLhm7xQkoIQXTEmVAjj9U9wOk2LqkA/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_YXcJfl3lSZ1N9zg28-2RRzEAlMStVD0JsFhVc-z9U4/edit#heading=h.gjdgxs
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1u0N0jiLhxAZARIpY9cnU-TQw7l47Ob7fC-v-59YJucw/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1b2QAmsIj1nnEhnoGaQYxhqrsEEznKGDVAeSqPHHI_Oo/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17b8DTiMZnzxbRIbD0R_BpnpacLiQ82xKolE___gOgfo/edit
http://inclusive.tki.org.nz/guides/category/parents-whanau/

